
The relevance of doctoral training in different labour markets

Journal of Education and Work

25, 205-224

DOI: 10.1080/13639080.2010.538376

Citation Report



Citation Report

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Conceptualising doctoral researcher training through Bernstein's theoretical frameworks.
International Journal for Researcher Development, 2013, 4, 72-85. 1.0 12

2 Increasing completion rates in Norwegian doctoral training: multiple causes for efficiency
improvements. Studies in Higher Education, 2014, 39, 1668-1682. 4.5 26

3 Against all odds: determinants of doctoral candidatesâ€™ intention to enter academia in Germany.
International Journal for Researcher Development, 2015, 6, 122-143. 1.0 15

4 Flying the Nest: How the Home Department Shapes Researchers' Career Paths. SSRN Electronic Journal,
0, , . 0.4 3

5 Doctoral Education for the Future: Through the Looking Glass. Innovations in Higher Education
Teaching and Learning, 2016, , 21-38. 0.2 4

6 Post-PhD non-academic careers: intentions during and after degree. International Journal for
Researcher Development, 2016, 7, 2-14. 1.0 12

7 Doctorate holders outside the academy in Finland: academic engagement and industry-specific
competence. Journal of Education and Work, 2017, 30, 53-68. 1.6 18

8 Flying the nest: how the home department shapes researchersâ€™ career paths. Studies in Higher
Education, 2017, 42, 1091-1109. 4.5 18

9 Does the reputation of a faculty memberâ€™s graduate programme and institution matter for labour
market outcomes?. Journal of Education and Work, 2017, 30, 793-812. 1.6 6

10 Industry and PhD engagement programs: inspiring collaboration and driving knowledge exchange.
Perspectives: Policy and Practice in Higher Education, 2018, 22, 115-123. 0.6 15

11 Identity-Trajectories of Early Career Researchers. , 2018, , . 30

12 Doctoral education and employment in the regions: the case of Catalonia. Regional Studies, Regional
Science, 2019, 6, 299-318. 1.2 9

13 Aligning doctoral education with local industrial employersâ€™ needs: a comparative case study.
European Planning Studies, 2020, 28, 234-254. 2.9 17

14 Spatial mobility and the perception of career development for social sciences and humanities
doctoral candidates. Studies in Continuing Education, 2020, , 1-16. 1.9 1

15 Effects of construction industry support for PhD projects: The case of a Swedish scheme. Industry
and Higher Education, 2020, 34, 391-400. 2.2 5

16 Coursework in industrial doctorates: a worthwhile contribution to studentsâ€™ training?. Higher
Education Research and Development, 2021, 40, 1298-1312. 2.9 6

17 Doctoral graduatesâ€™ transition to industry: networks as a mechanism? Cases from Norway, Sweden
and the UK. Studies in Higher Education, 2021, 46, 2680-2695. 4.5 31

18 Structural and Institutional Transformations in Doctoral Education. , 2020, , . 11



3

Citation Report

# Article IF Citations

19 Industryâ€“university collaboration in industrial doctorates: A trouble-free marriage?. Industry and
Higher Education, 2020, 34, 312-320. 2.2 9

20 Phd careers beyond the traditional: integrating individual and structural factors for a richer
account. European Journal of Higher Education, 2021, 11, 365-385. 2.7 14

21 What is known about doctoral employment? Reflections from a UK study and directions for future
research. Journal of Higher Education Policy and Management, 2021, 43, 520-536. 2.3 16

22 Using an integrated knowledge translation or other research partnership approach in trainee-led
research: a scoping review protocol. BMJ Open, 2021, 11, e043756. 1.9 1

23 Leaving academia: why do doctoral graduates take up non-academic jobs and to what extent are they
prepared?. Studies in Graduate and Postdoctoral Education, 2021, 12, 338-352. 1.5 4

24 What value do PhD graduates offer? An organizational case study. Higher Education Research and
Development, 2022, 41, 1648-1663. 2.9 7

25 The research-practice nexus in doctoral education: the voices of social and health sciences PhD
candidates and graduates. Research in Post-Compulsory Education, 2021, 26, 290-311. 0.7 5

26 Building Bridges Between Industry and Academia: What Is the Profile of an Industrial Doctorate
Student?. , 2020, , 347-373. 7

27 Views on the Usefulness of the PhD Outside Academia: What Do We Know and Need to Know?. , 2020, ,
241-274. 8

28 Humanities PhD Graduates: Desperately Seeking Careers?. Canadian Journal of Higher Education, 2018,
48, 1-19. 0.5 4

29 Chapter 8: Electing an Alternate Future: Professionals, Research Professionals, and Academic
Professionals. , 2018, , 125-147. 0

31 Prospects for Collaborative Industrial Doctoral Education in Russia. Vysshee Obrazovanie V Rossii,
2020, 29, 157-167. 1.1 3

32 Becoming a researcher. Dialogical-self based methods to the identity formation of postgraduate
students. Quadernos De Psicologia, 2020, 22, 1577. 0.2 0

33 The Labour Market for Native and International Phd Students: Similarities, Differences, and the Role
of (University) Employers. SSRN Electronic Journal, 0, , . 0.4 1

35 The influencing mechanism of research training on Chinese STEM Ph.D. studentsâ€™ career interests. Asia
Pacific Education Review, 0, , . 2.5 2

36 <scp>PhD</scp> crisis in the Global South: Oversupply or mismanagement of talent?. Higher Education
Quarterly, 2023, 77, 410-426. 2.7 4

37 Explaining employment sector choices of doctoral graduates in Germany. Research Evaluation, 2023,
32, 144-156. 2.6 3

38 Worth doing but not worth having? The influence of personal aspirations and career expectations on
the value of a doctorate. Studies in Graduate and Postdoctoral Education, 2023, 14, 83-98. 1.5 6



4

Citation Report

# Article IF Citations

39 Same degree but different outcomes: an analysis of labour market outcomes for native and
international PhD students in Australia. Journal for Labour Market Research, 2022, 56, . 1.0 1

40 Integrated knowledge translation guidelines for trainees in health research: an environmental scan.
Health Research Policy and Systems, 2023, 21, . 2.8 0

41 Evaluation of structured doctoral training programs in German life sciences: how much do such
programs address hurdles faced by doctoral candidates?. Frontiers in Education, 0, 8, . 2.1 1

42 Knowledge or science-based economy? The employment of UK PhD graduates in research roles beyond
academia. Studies in Higher Education, 2023, 48, 1523-1537. 4.5 5

43 China: Quality assurance, internationalisation, doctoral employment, and COVID-19. Innovations in
Education and Teaching International, 2023, 60, 646-655. 2.5 1

44 Exploring the determinants of research performance for early-career researchers: a literature
review. Scientometrics, 0, , . 3.0 0

45 Stakeholder perceptions of what industry wants from doctoral students: a systematic literature
review. Higher Education Research and Development, 0, , 1-14. 2.9 0

46 The value of doctoral education in the intersection of the multiple purposes of higher education.
European Educational Research Journal, 0, , . 2.1 0

47 Changing Career Pathways: Making Visible the Employment Destinations and Non-academic
Contributions of Doctoral Scholars. , 2023, , 251-263. 0


